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Fresno County Public Libraries Open for Walk-in Services 

The Fresno County Public Library (Library) is pleased to announce that all Library 
branches throughout the county are open for walk-in services.  While doors have been 
open since November, the Library can now provide services at pre-pandemic hours of 
operation. 
 
At all Library branches, you can browse and check out books, access computers and 
printers, and stay as long you like with no time restrictions.  Some Library branches 
have meeting rooms and study rooms available. Please call your local branch to learn 
how to reserve these rooms.   
 
As always, Library services are available online as well.  You can check out electronic 
books and browse an extensive collection of online resources.  
 
"Throughout the past sixteen months, we have been grateful to be able to serve Fresno 
County residents.  Whether walk-in, curbside, or online, we have been proud to help our 
community through this unsettled time.  We are looking forward to returning to our 
version of normal. We hope our community members stop in to see us soon if they 
haven't already." - County Librarian, Raman Bath 
 
For more information on Library services, specific branch hours, and COVID 
precautions, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at  
(559) 600-READ (7323). 
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